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Question: 

Dr Bell:  The point is well made, but what we also see from looking at the submissions raised by 
funds which specialise in employment in arduous industries— 

ACTING CHAIR:  What types of funds are those? 

Dr Bell:  Industries which are arduous—I think about construction, mining and so forth. 

ACTING CHAIR:  Could you provide those on notice? 

Dr Bell:  Those submissions have already been made— 

ACTING CHAIR:  Yes, but are there particular funds that you are concerned about? 

Dr Bell:  I'm happy to send you a submission. 

 

Answer:  

I was requested to share submissions which identified insurance-related concerns identified by some 
super funds. Submissions by two funds, HESTA (submission 16) and CBUS (submission 26), 
addressed these issues. In addition the Actuaries Institute made a submission to Treasury which 
addressed these issues. 

https://www.aph.gov.au/DocumentStore.ashx?id=d24c50e4-292a-48fb-a074-649cde749dfc&subId=705504
https://www.aph.gov.au/DocumentStore.ashx?id=9a82fc66-51b7-4b71-901b-70a0a2d669f0&subId=705270
https://treasury.gov.au/sites/default/files/2021-02/c2020-124304_actuaries_institute.pdf

